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NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

 
 

The City of Overland Park will be conducting the third public meeting regarding the roadway 
improvement plan for Quivira Road, 99th Street to 105th Street.  This meeting has been scheduled 
to discuss the construction schedule for this project.   
 
The open house public meeting will be held on Thursday, January 12, 2012, from 6:00 p.m. to  
7:30 p.m. at the Myron E. Scafe Building, 8500 Antioch, located in the southwest corner of 85th 
Street and Antioch.  Entrance and parking is located on the west side of the building.  The 
training room is located on the 2nd Floor in the Community Services and Planning area. 
 
The City of Overland Park wants to ensure that you are aware of this public meeting and that you 
are invited to attend.  As a member of the Overland Park community, your thoughts and ideas 
about this project are extremely valuable.   
 
Please contact Tony Rome, Civil Engineer II, at the City of Overland Park at (913) 895-6001 if 
you have any questions about the meeting.  
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